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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
 

RE: Communication regarding additional INSET date 
New INSET date – Thursday 25th October 

 
 
We are having an extra INSET day on Thursday 25th October, in order for our staff to be able to attend an 
excellent professional development day. We have made this decision as it will help to ensure the best 
outcomes for our children. All other INSET days for the year remain the same and can be seen below: 

Thursday 25th October (new) 
Friday 26th October  

Monday 5th November  
Monday 7th January  

Friday 5th April  
Friday 5th July 

 
As a result of the additional INSET day, we are rescheduling Parents Evening so that it takes place on 
Tuesday 23rd October (3:30pm – 6pm) and Wednesday 24th October (3:30pm – 7pm). 
By giving you over a month’s notice, we hope that you will be able to make any necessary arrangements. 
However, we appreciate that this change may cause some of our families difficulties. If this is the case, 
please inform your child’s class teacher or contact the school via the school email: info@bpa.cabot.ac.uk 
 
 
We would like to thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Laurie Munro 
 
Principal 
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